
From: Andrew Elliott
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 8:45:50 PM

I am writing to urge the Queensland Government to retain the current legislation requiring
voters to provide proof of identity before casting their vote in State and Local Government
elections. 
 
To remove this requirement will make it  easy for voter fraud to take place. There is nothing
easier than for a person to front up at a polling booth and claim they are someone they are not.
They could go around the polling booths claiming to be someone different at each booth and so
vote a number of times for a particular candidate.

It could also lead to people being falsely charged with having voted twice. 

For the sake of the integrity of the voting system please retain the current requirement for voter
ID.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Elliott
 

Ferny Hills QLD 4055
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